
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Jonathan Taylor, Economic Development Manager 

DATE:    November 23, 2020 

SUBJECT: 
Update on the City of Tualatin COVID-19 Community Grant Programs 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
A presentation on the City of Tualatin’s COVID-19 Community Grant Programs - Business Rent 
Assistance Program and the ChildCARES Scholarship. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Attachment A: Presentation 


